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The National Highways & Infrastructure Development Corporation (NHIDCL) has issued a
request for proposals for the four-laning of the NH-127B segment between Srirampur and
Dhubri in Assam.
The project involves widening an existing single lane road from Srirampur (near Bhairiguri
Village) to Kachukhana Harichara Paglagaunj (Package-I) of the Srirampur-Dhubri section of
NH-127B for a total length of 27.650 km on an engineering, procurement, and construction
(EPC) basis with JICA-ODA loan assistance.
The proposed work is projected to cost Rs 391.16 crore and will take 24 months to complete.
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